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Comments: I support the proposed Master Development Plan (MDP) with the following comments. 

 

Allowing for stadium parking to be for permitted and or registered users would increase the accessibility  to users

that do not have the capability to readily access the stadium for events and training.  

 

The proposed yurt rental is an interesting concept, which I have enjoyed in other parts of the USFS.  Please

consider physical separation of the yurts from the trail system to provide the yurt some privacy and reduce the

impact for other trail users.

 

Item #9 in the scoping document, 'no long term storage of attractants", seems unnecessary and inhibiting. If

proposed buildings in the MDP are capable of being secured, it is not any different than existing forest service

buildings, such as private houses on leased USFS land or forest employee housing.

 

Thank you for the opportunity to submit comments and for your consideration.  This Master Plan represents a

fantastic opportunity for increased use and accessibility.


